
Reply received by email  

 

From Scottish and Southern Energy dated 7 October 2011 

In response to Consultation on a proposed request for derogation under Standard Licence 

Condition 24 of the Electricity Distribution Licence published 18 August 2011 

 

"SSE PD have reviewed this consultation and are happy with both the need for it and its suggested 

approach, we have no objection to it proceeding as currently detailed."  

 

 

Stewart A Reid 

Future Networks & Policy Manager 

Scottish & Southern Energy 

Inveralmond House 

200 Dunkeld Road 

Perth 

PH1 3AQ 

01738 455746 
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